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STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
AT THE 36th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
CONSIDERATION OF THE UPR REPORT OF CROATIA
(10 November 2020)

Thank you, Madam President,

Indonesia thanks the Delegation of Croatia for the presentation of their national report.

Indonesia welcome the progress in Croatia including the implementation of the Strategy for Combating Poverty and Social Exclusion (2014-2020) as well as the Anti-Corruption Strategy (2015-2020), to ensure full enjoyment of human rights for all in Croatia. 

Indonesia wishes to offer the following recommendations: 

1. Continue to strengthen legal and institutional framework in the area of protection against domestic violence

2. To enhance protection for migrants including take serious efforts to incorporate principles under the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of their Families.

3. Fully implement policies and programs on anti-discrimination to protect the rights of minorities, advance inter-ethnic relations and address societal discriminations against minorities.

We wish the Government of Croatia every success in their review and its implementation.

Thank you.




